
 

 

Swala Energy Limited | ACN 161 989 546 

14 June 2016 

 

 

Attention: Sebastian Bednarczyk 

Advisor, Listings Compliance (Perth) 

ASX Compliance Pty Ltd 

Level 40, Central Park 

152-158 St Georges Terrace 

Perth WA 6000 

 

By email:  TO: tradinghaltsperth@asx.com.au 

  CC: sebastian.b@asx.com.au 

 

 

Dear Sebastian 

 

RE: SWALA ENERGY LIMITED (ASX: SWE) – REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL EXTENSION TO VOLUNTARY SUSPENSION 

 

In accordance with ASX Listing Rule 17.2, Swala Energy Limited (“Swala Energy” or “Company”) requests an additional 
extension to the voluntary suspension that is already in place in relation to its securities quoted on the ASX and provides the 
following information in relation to this request:  

 Following the trading halt on 19th and 20th April 2016, the voluntary suspension requested by the Company on 21 
April 2016, and the extension to the voluntary suspension on 23 May 2016, the Company requests a further 
extension to its voluntary suspension.  This is required as it continues its efforts towards the raising of funds, a 
process that may include share placements or other alternative arrangements, which may or may not require 
changes to its corporate structure.  

 
 Swala Energy expects the voluntary suspension to remain in place until the earlier of such time as it makes an 

announcement in relation to the proposed fund raising and proposed corporate restructure, or, by the 
commencement of trading on 30 June 2016. 

 Swala Energy is not aware of any reason why the voluntary suspension should not be granted by the ASX or aware of 
any other relevant information in relation to this request. 

 

If you have any questions please contact me on (08) 6270 4700. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

Swala Energy Limited 

 

[sent electronically without signature] 

 

Adrian Di Carlo 

Chief Financial Officer & Company Secretary 

 

   


